
Mind the
Gap! New York Theatre Workshop in 

collaboration with LSBU BA Drama 
and Performance and Southwark 
Playhouse are proud to present 
a new intergenerational theatre 
production:

Mind the Gap!
Friday 20 September, 5.30pm
Edric Theatre

Saturday 22 September, 2pm
Southwark Playhouse

For more information contact 
Gill Foster at fosterg@lsbu.ac.uk
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